
RICHMOND AMBULANCE AUTHORITY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Solicitation Number: 24-01 
 

 
 
Hello, 
 
Thank you for expressing interest in Request for Proposals (RFP) 24-01, Professional Collection Services. 
You may review the RFP on the Richmond Ambulance Authority (RAA) website using the following 
link: 

https://raaems.org/about-procurement/.  
 
A document containing Questions and Answers is now available. The document is attached to the 
solicitation announcement on the eVA website. The questions were received from potential bidders 
during the open question period, and the answers were provided by Richmond Ambulance Authority 
personnel. You may access the RFP and/or the Questions and Answers using the following link: 
 

https://mvendor.cgieva.com/Vendor/public/IVDetails.jsp?PageTitle=SO%20Details&rfp_id_lot=
74739&rfp_id_round=0. 

  
As a reminder, other than submitting a proposal, contact beyond this email between bidders and RAA 
personnel regarding this RFP is discouraged. 
 
All proposals are due on or before 3:00 pm, EST, on October 17, 2024. Late submissions will not be 
accepted; will be considered non-responsive; will not be evaluated; and, will be returned to the Bidder 
unopened. 
 
Again, thank you for expressing interest in this RFP. 
 
 


